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CRIMINAL JUSTICE STANDARDS AND TRAINING COMMISSION
TECHNICAL MEMORANDUM 2016-07

DATE: June 28, 2016
TO: Criminal Justice Training Center Directors
FROM: Director Dean Register ﬂt-/

Criminal Justice Professionalism Division

SUBJECT: Implementation of New CPO Basic Recruit Training Program, Number 3003

In May 2016, the Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission approved a new
Correctional Probation Officer (CPO) Basic Recruit Training Program: Florida Correctional
Probation Officer Training Academy, Number 3003, effective July 1, 2016. To allow time for the
validation of new test questions for the State Officer Certification Examination (SOCE) as well

as item writing for the end-of-course testing, the new program will not begin until November 1,
2016.

Commission-certified training schools that have scheduled CPO basic recruit training
academies to start prior to November 1, 2016, should continue using the current program:
Florida Correctional Probation Basic Recruit Training Program, Version, 2014.07. All CPO

basic recruit training programs that begin on or after November 1, 2016, must use the new
program.

If you have any questions, please contact Training and Research Manager Judd Butler at

juddbutier@fdle.state.fl.us or 850-410-8654.
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